
 

 

16th September 2020 

 

To: Parents of Children in Nursery and Reception 

 

Dear Parents 

Evidence Me Photographs and Videos 

We often take photographs and videos of the children at school to evidence their progress.  These will form part 
of observations for our new Evidence Me assessment.  Sometimes, we will take photographs and videos of groups 
of children as they work together on activities, and this would result in photographs and videos of your child also 
appearing on another child’s learning journal.  By filling in the consent slip below, please indicate whether you give 
your permission for this. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs V Wright 
Head of Junior School 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Evidence Me Photographs and Videos 

Child’s Name ______________________________________   Class___________________________ 

 I give permission for my child's photographs and videos and observations to be used for their 

individual paper learning journal. 

 

 I give permission for my child's photographs and videos and observations to be used for their 

individual learning journal online; these photos and videos may be used in other children's learning 

journals. 

 

This permission is separate to permission given for marketing purposes. 

 

Signed ____________________________________________   Date___________________________ 

 

Please return to Mrs Scott by Friday 25th September 2020 


